
 
       
 

August 25, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
The meeting of the Board of Trustees will be held on Monday August 29, 2022, at 7:00p.m. at 
Village Hall.  We welcome your attendance.    

As some of you may have noticed, National Grid has started with the gas upgrade project which 
will be completed shortly with newly paved roads.  The Village has also entered into a Road 
Paving Program for various roads and we expect to commence in about two weeks.  We will try 
not to have anyone inconvenienced during this construction.  

Please note that there have been cars stolen and broken into in or around our surrounding area.  
It is very important that you lock your vehicles at all times when not in use and do not leave your 
keys in your vehicles.  

Safety is always our first concern.  Please obey the stop signs through out the Village.  We have 
had numerous complaints of cars not stopping at stop signs and as well speeding.  

Please be reminded that landscaping can commence from 8 am to 5 pm Monday through Friday 
and 9 am to 5 pm on Saturday.  Construction can commence Monday through Saturday from 8 
am to 6 pm and no construction on Sundays.  

Once again, we welcome your attendance at the meeting and look forward to working with you 
for a better Woodsburgh.   

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 
      Lee. A. Israel 
      Mayor 


